€ 0 & X

26th Marchy 1953,
Dear Sirs,

m.s. "JOHN HARKER"

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 25th
instant respecting the above vessel and have to inform you that
the relevant facts have been forwarded to our London Office for
a decision.

No mention is made respecting a Load Line but we
presume that this will also be required.

We::wlll advise you further on receipt of a reply
from our Lordon Office.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS.

pert

Messrs. Jonason, Bray & @o.,Ltd.,
LONDON.
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